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Chairperson 

 
Horry-Georgetown Technical College (HGTC), entering into dual enrollment relationships with 
secondary institutions, which result in the award of college credit, such as technical and dual 
enrollment programs, must ensure the credit awarded is at the postsecondary level and meets 
all requirements of State Board for Technical and Comprehensive Education (SBTCE) and 
Commission on Higher Education (CHE) policies and procedures as well as all requirements 
of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC). 
 
HGTC has adopted the Commission on Higher Education’s (CHE) Statewide Higher 
Education Policy for Delivery and Transferability of “Dual Enrollment” Coursework Offered 
in High School. 

 

https://dc.statelibrary.sc.gov/bitstream/handle/10827/5499/CHE_Dual_Enrollment_Coursework_2005.pdf?sequence=1&isAllowed=y
https://dc.statelibrary.sc.gov/bitstream/handle/10827/5499/CHE_Dual_Enrollment_Coursework_2005.pdf?sequence=1&isAllowed=y
https://dc.statelibrary.sc.gov/bitstream/handle/10827/5499/CHE_Dual_Enrollment_Coursework_2005.pdf?sequence=1&isAllowed=y

